To give our dedicated and wonderful church
school teachers a summer break, our last church
school classes were held Sunday, JUNE 18th.

Starting JUNE 25 and continuing ~ and including ~ SEPTEMBER 3:
Our awesome caregivers Lauren Cantlon and Lilwen Henrichsen are
ready to eagerly welcome babies and children under 3 as usual in the

Nursery ~and for the summer ~ are happy to include all children aged
3-5 as well!

We will have Children’s Activity Sheets at the back of the Sanctuary
for children Grade 1 and up. These sheets will be based on the
scripture reading for Sunday, so the whole family will be able to

discuss 'hot topics’ on the way home from church!! The sheets will be
labeled for 2 age ranges: one for children 3 and up; another for
children 7 and up. Piease have your child pick up whichever one they
will enjoy working on the most.

Regular Church School will start again Sunday, SEPTEMBER 10th. We
will be welcoming EVERYONE back with joy and enthusiasm after
what we hope will be a RENEWING summer!!
~ Faith Formation Team



